From: Manuel Ferro

Sent: 17 April 2023 08:02

To: Planning Planning
Cc:
Subject: Planning Application - 2023/0495/P - Site Address39 Flat 1 Eton Avenue London

Camden NW3 3EP
Attachments: Objections - Flat 1.pdf; Planned Works - Flat 1.pdf; 8th February 2023.pdf; Letter
re Planning Application for Flat 1, 39 Eton Avenue_BWills.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMATL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Pleasc take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting o be about Covid 19 being used as cover [or scams so exlra vigilance is required.

Attn: Alex Kresovic

Dear Sirs

in spite of replying to the attached Application for Planning Permission dated 3 of February 2023, neither
of the attached objections of the owner's of Flat 2, Flat 4 or myself have been recorded within your
portal...

i have tried calling on various occasions , last Thursday / Friday, to raise this issue but have been
unsuccessful. Nevertheless, | urgently request that acknowledgement is made of this email and said
objections are duly recorded

kind regards

Mr M Ferro Curto
Flat7



